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Comments: I do not support the allowance of e-bikes on trails otherwise marked as "no-motorized vehicles."

These trails should be left to foot traffic, peddled bikes and equestrians only. They should remain as a "quiet"

alternative to the motorized trails. The speed at which most on foot or horseback is much slower than what bikes

travel and thus the destruction of such trails would increase as e bikes are allowed to enter. Also, the e bikes

typically travel faster than peddled bikes, and thus would increase the potential for dangerous interactions

between e bikers and equestrians. The combination of speed and soundless motorization will most definitely lead

to surprise horse-bike interactions which would most certainly result in dangerous outcomes. 


